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https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/sugar.php
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/yellow-corn.php
https://demo.webwebixytech.com/spark/product/soya-beans
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/chicken.php
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/beef.php
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/oils.php
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https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/sorghum.php
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/wheat.php
https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/chestnuts.php


International Business
Agency Ltda (IBA) is a
dynamic and growing
food marketing agency
specializing in the trade
of premium agricultural
and protein products.
Founded on a wealth of
industry expertise, we
leverage years of
collaboration with Brazil’s
and Latin America’s
leading food producers to
deliver high-quality
commodities worldwide.
Headquartered in São
Paulo, Brazil, IBA is
committed to facilitating
seamless international
trade, ensuring top-tier
sourcing, and providing
customized solutions for
global buyers.



SUGAR

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/sugar.php


YELLOW CORN

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/yellow-corn.php


SOYABEAN

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/soybean.php


CHICKEN

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/chicken.php


BEEF

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/beef.php


OILS

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/oils.php


SORGHUM

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/sorghum.php


RICE

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/rice.php


WHEAT

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/wheat.php


CHESTNUTS

https://ibainternationalltda.com/product/chestnuts.php


Contact Us
AV PAULISTA, 1765 - A7 S71 E
72 CERQUEIRA CESAR CEP
01311-930 SÃO PAULO, BRAZIL

contato@ibasearch.com.br

mailto:contato@ibasearch.com.br
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